From: Josiah Cobb

To: 2635 Modernization
Subject: Question
Date: Sunday, February 19, 2023 10:09:24 PM

I need to know who to contact regarding fraud by a posible government FIPS contractor whom
my family paid to remove malware from our devices as well as my wifes previous employer

whom is behind this as well.
Please explain what this is linked to my personal devices?
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